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Dear Parents,

Greetings!!

As the holidays approach, | wanted to take a moment to inform you about the holiday
homework that we will be assigning to your child.

At our school, we believe that learning is a continuous process, and holiday homework
is a great way to reinforce what we have taught in the classroom. The assignments are
designed to help your child improve their skills, build upon what they have learned, and
stay engaged with their studies during the break.

The homework will consist of various activities that cover different subjects. The
assignments are age-appropriate and aligned with the curriculum. Your child will receive
detailed instructions on each task in the classroom and they will have ample time to

complete them.

We encourage you to support your child with their holiday homework. Please ensure
that they have a quiet place to study, with minimal distractions. We also recommend

that you check in on them periodically, to ensure that they are progressing as expected.
We appreciate your cooperation and support in this matter.

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education.
Regards,

Dr. Pratiksha Parikh

Principal



